
M E M O R A N D U M 

April 21, 2023 

 

TO:   Nikisha Eichmann, Assistant Procurement Manager 

FROM:  Tim Elsea, Assistant Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Contracted Truck Hauling Bid Award 

 

Greg Willis and I have reviewed the recent bids for Contracted Truck Hauling.   

Our recommendation for the Contracted Truck Hauling would be to award the bid to all three bidders 
(JTB Construction, LLC,  West Stone Industries, and Summers-Taylor Inc.).   This allows us flexibility to 
use any of the companies based on their availability. 

If you have any questions please contact me at your convenience at 229-9451. 


